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APRIL 2025 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 
Eddie Alvarado, Jered Billings, Ben Braun, Logan 

Brooks & Family, Cody Buchanen & Family,  

Michael Butto & Family, Patrick Calcord, Greg Duyck, 

Michael B Foster, Ryan Grepper, Scott Groshong,  

Justin Hagele & Family, Jack Hatton, Tyler Kluempke, 

David Leinberger, Rowen Lewis, Mark Lyons,  

Wade Miller, Conena Mohammed, Nathan Moore,  

Sarah Moss, Grant Pederson & Family, Landon Paole, 

John Reid, Brandon Snyder, Taylor Temple, Ryan Terry,  

Mateo Torres-Soto, Rick Van Dyke, Jason Victoor and 

Cory Wallace. 

The inaugural NW Hunt Expo had a great turn out, had 

great vendors and tons of giveaways for people in attend-

ance. We had a booth and sold some 40+ memberships and 

were able to get out in front of a lot of people.  

We can’t say enough great things about Jason Harris and 

his team. They are such a blessing and support us and  

others whether working through NW Hunt Expo or through 

G4. They are such great community supporters and really 

care. We did not know it but at their VIP dinner, they auc-

tioned several items and split the proceeds between us and 

RMEF.  

Again, they support OHA in many ways—please support 

them as well. 





 Our Annual Fundraising Banquet went smoothly and was success-

ful. We are so blessed to have such great support from our volun-

teers, members, sponsors and donors. You’ll see some pictures from 

it in the following pages. Thank you everyone! 
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 Chapter Dinner is April 15th at Prime Time, the guest speakers are Kirk Nolan and 

Ben Haren talking about turkey hunting. 

Come at 6 for social hour and to eat, the guest speaker starts presenting at 7pm.  

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $100 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 700+ members This will be in 

the form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send 

an email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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